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SPECIAL NOTE:   We are seeking scholarships for Sports Camp. 

Our mission is “Love God, Love Others & Serve the World.”  What 

better way to do this than to help a child attend Sports Camp.   

There is a fee of $26.50 per child.  Please pray about helping to 

make sure that those children who do not have the funds are 

able to attend.  You can make your check out to Gloucester Point 

Baptist Church and  indicate on the check that it is for a Sports 

Camp scholarship and place it in the offering plate.  Thank you 

for your prayers and support. 

 

 

HELP NEEDED:   

We have many spots left to fill for Vacation Bible School.  We 

need rising Kindergarten, 1st, 3rd and 5th/6th Leaders and  

Helpers as well as Recreation and Snack Leaders and Helpers.  

There will be an interest meeting immediately following  Worship 

Service today.  If you can help out in any way, please attend so 

we can find a spot for you.  Thank You! 

Madison Gandee 
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Standing Rock Mission Trip 

July 22 – 27, 2018 

 

WMUV’s mission trip to Standing Rock this year is July 22 – 27, 2018.  Even though 

GPBC will not be physically serving on the mission field of the Dakota’s this year, we 

can still serve by praying for the Native American’s that will be ministered to, and for 

the volunteers that will be serving.  Pray that hearts will be open and receptive to the 

word of God.  There are also items we can donate to this ongoing ministry.  Please 

help the WMU as we collect the items listed below: 

 

New shoes for children and teens (athletic/tennis shoes); 

Underwear for girls & boys, (boys prefer boxers; girls love designs-not all white); 

Socks for children and teens (preferably colored and no show, no white); 

Walmart gift cards; 

Sew or purchase pillow cases (again, colorful). 

 

You can also make a cash donation by making a check out to Sweet Dreams Pillow 

Fund for Theresa  to deliver or you can send it directly to Sweet Dreams Pillow Fund 

at the address below: 

  

 Sweet Dreams Pillow Fund-  WMUV 

 2828 Emerywood Parkway 

 Henrico, VA  23294.   

 

All Donations must be brought to the church By July 1.  No donations will be accepted 

after this date.  If you have any questions you can contact Theresa Svoboda. 

 

 

PBA MISSIONS OFFERING:  Thank you for your contribution of $975.00 to the  

“George Kissinger Fund” which supports the activities of the Peninsula Baptist  

Association.  We are close to meeting our goal of $1,100.00 and we are requesting 

that you prayerfully consider making a contribution to this fund.   WMU of GPBC 

 

 

THANK YOU 

The WMU would like to thank you for taking part in the Baby Bottle Campaign for 

Care Net.  We raised $1,570.90!  That money will be used to ensure that pregnant 

women across the Virginia Peninsula receive proper medical assessment,  

information, education, and resources they need to raise healthy children. 

 

Their mission is to bring practical help and hope in Christ to people facing pregnancy 

decisions.  Many of those people give their life to Christ!  We also were able to  

donate two cases of Bibles for those that may never otherwise have one.  So not only 

did we help meet physical needs, we made it possible to help them grow in their  

spiritual need. 

All Praise, Honor and Glory to God! 

In His Service, 

WMU of GPBC 
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